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Notice of Hearing Postponement 
 

Proposed Waste Discharge Requirements Order No. R1-2025-0002 
for the 

City of Cloverdale Wastewater Treatment Plant 
 

NPDES No. CA0022977 
WDID No. 1B84032OSON 

 
Sonoma County

National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES), Waste Discharge 
Requirements Order No. R1-2025-0002 for the City of Cloverdale Wastewater 
Treatment Plant has been removed from the Regional Water Board’s April 1-2, 2025, 
Board Meeting’s agenda.

Updated information on this item, including a revised public notice, will be posted at 
North Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board Meetings
(https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/northcoast/board_info/board_meetings/) when 
available.

Comments and questions regarding the draft Order should be directed to Sabrina 
Cegielski at sabrina.cegielski@waterboards.ca.gov.

Valerie M. Quinto
Executive Officer
March 13, 2025
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